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From the Mayor’s Desk 
Dear Marseilles Residents, 

 

The city council is happy to announce that we are in negotiations 

with the new owners of Illinois Valley Cellular to purchase the 

building for the city hall and police department. It’s unfortunate 

that the new owners are not going to utilize the location for their 

corporate office but may keep a store front in town.  We will keep 

you updated. This came along at a great time because it has come 

to a point where the city was going to have to put a substantial 

amount of money into the present city hall and the police 

department needs a garage which they will have at the IVC building.  

The plans are to make the purchase with alternate revenue bonds. 

The building will be paid for in 15 years and most importantly there 

will be NO TAX INCREASES. Contrary to some rumors it isn’t a done 

deal, and all the details currently are very fluid. Citizens will be 

informed once an agreement is reached but as of now it looks very 

promising.  

 

Sincerely, Mayor Hollenbeck  

Positive Results 

The city has obtained bikes 

that are able to be rented to 

ride the Illinois Michigan 

Canal Corridor or to tour our 

community.  Cost is $5.00 per 

hour you sign up by 

downloading an app on your 

phone and paying with a 

credit card.  They are located 

on the west side of main 

street on the canal bridge. 

 

What’s Ahead 

In January we will be 
seeking bids for both the 
Broadway Park 
revitalization as well as the 
sidewalk going from the 
Legion up to 11th Street 
and Bratton Avenue to 10th 
Street. Plan is to award 
bids in March so 
construction can start in 
the spring. 
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